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1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To inform Housing Sub-committee of Cabinet’s response to the recommendations 

received as part of the Future Construction Options Sub-group report.  
 
2. Recommendations 
 
2.1 The sub-committee is recommended to note the contents of the report. 
 
3. Details 
 
3.1 At it’s meeting on 11 July 2016, Cabinet received the report of the Future Construction 

Options Sub-group.  This sub-group had been established by Overview, Scrutiny and 
Policy Development Committee to consider the long term construction requirements of 
North Tyneside Council and what delivery options should be considered post 2019, as 
well as those issues which would be important for Cabinet to consider when it weighed 
those options. 

 
3.2 A further report was submitted to Cabinet at its meeting on 12 September 2016, which 

contained a response to the recommendations of the sub-group (which were accepted) 
and the future actions proposed.  This report is attached as Appendix A. 

 
3.3 At a meeting of scrutiny chairs and deputies in July 2016, it was highlighted that Housing 

Sub-committee should be kept informed of the response to the recommendations of the 
Future Construction Options sub-group and monitor future developments in this area. 

 
4. Appendices 

 
Appendix A – Report to Cabinet, 12 September 2016 – Response to Future Construction 
Options – Report of Overview, Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee 

 
Meeting: Housing Sub-committee 
 
 

 

Date:  26 September 2016  

Title: Cabinet Response to Future Constructions Options  
 

 


